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November 14, 2024 
 

Mr. Daniel Meyer                 VIA E-MAIL 
P.O. Box 328 
Lockhart, TX 78644-0328 
 
RE:  Plum Creek Conservation District 

WRTP 14033 
CN600658181, RN112068291 
Application No. 14033 for a Temporary Water Use Permit 
Texas Water Code § 11.138, Requiring Limited Mailed Notice 
Tenney Creek, Guadalupe River Basin  

 Caldwell County 
 
Dear Mr. Meyer: 
 
This acknowledges receipt, on October 17, 2024, of the referenced application and fees on 
October 22, 2024 in the amount of $465.25 (Receipt No. M541888, copy attached). 
  
The application was declared administratively complete and filed with the Office of the Chief 
Clerk on November 14, 2024. Staff will continue processing the application for consideration by 
the Executive Director.   
  
Please be advised that additional information may be requested during the technical review 
phase of the application process.  
  
If you have any questions concerning the application, please contact me via email at 
Jeremy.walker-lee@tceq.texas.gov or by phone at 512-239-0637. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
   
 
Jeremy Walker-Lee, Project Manager   
Water Rights Permitting Team  
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section 
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TCEQ Interoffice Memorandum 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Office of the Chief Clerk    
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

Chris Kozlowski, Team Leader 
Water Rights Permitting Team 

Jeremy Walker-Lee, Project Manager 
Water Rights Permitting Team  

November 14, 2024 

Plum Creek Conservation District 
WRTP 14033 
CN600658181, RN112068291 
Application No. 14033 for a Temporary Water Use Permit 
Texas Water Code § 11.138, Requiring Limited Mailed Notice 
Tenney Creek, Guadalupe River Basin  
Caldwell County 

The application and was received on October 17, 2024, and fees were received on October 22, 
2024. The application was declared administratively complete and accepted for filing with 
the Office of the Chief Clerk on November 14, 2024. Mailed notice to downstream water right 
holders of record in the Guadalupe River Basin is required pursuant to Title 30 Texas 
Administrative Code § 295.154(a). 

All fees have been paid and the application is sufficient for filing. 

___________________________________ 
Jeremy Walker-Lee, Project Manager 
Water Rights Permitting Team 
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section 

OCC Mailed Notice Required    □YES   □NO 


















































































































































































